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June 26, 2009 

 

Legal Notice 

 

 

Public Hearing 

 

The Arkansas Agriculture Department will hold a public hearing at 10:00 a.m., July 27, 2009 at the State Plant 

Board offices, #1 Natural Resource Drive, Little Rock, AR. 

 

This public hearing will be for the purpose of considering the proposed rules and regulations for the Arkansas 

Milk Stabilization Program, consisting of the Arkansas Dairy Stabilization Grant and the Milk Production and 

Quality Incentive Grants. 

 

Comments may be mailed to Arkansas Milk Stabilization Program, Arkansas Agriculture Department, #1 

Natural Resource Drive, Little Rock, AR, 72205.  Mailed comments will be accepted until the close of business 

on July 20, 2009.  Anyone wishing to make comments in person may attend the hearing to be afforded the 

opportunity to present those comments.  

 

The proposed rules and regulations for the Arkansas Milk Stabilization Program may be viewed on the 

Arkansas Agriculture Department web page at: www.aad.ar.gov under Arkansas Milk Stabilization Program. 

 

For further information concerning the public hearing, contact Lucian Shockey, Deputy Secretary at 501-225-

1598.  

 

http://www.aad.ar.gov/

